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NEWS RELEASE: FATALITY ACCIDENT 
 

FORT WORTH, Texas - On Wednesday, April 17, 2024, at approximately 1:16 a.m., the Fort 
Worth Police Department responded to a major accident at Highway 121 and N. Beach St. in 
Central Fort Worth. 

Upon arrival, officers located what they believe to be a single vehicle motorcycle accident. The 
Fort Worth Fire Department along with MedStar assisted to provide medical care. The 
motorcyclist was pronounced deceased on scene. 

The Tarrant County Medical Examiner’s Office will identify the deceased once next of kin have 
been notified. 

Traffic Investigators are asking any witnesses with video or other information about this 
incident to call the Fort Worth PD non-emergency line at 817-392-4222. Tipsters can remain 
anonymous by calling Crime Stoppers of Tarrant County at 817-469-8477. 
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